
 

 

 

Just a reminder that all   Certified Lions who are qualified to do our Diabetic 

Screenings must re-certify yearly. 

 

District O has a class coming up September 20, 2014  at the Inglis-Yankeetown 

club house. The clubhouse is located at 22 59th Street in Yankeetown.  

 

New Lions Cost is $25.00 and Shirt is $30.00.  

Those who have been doing screenings these past 6 months there is No Charge 

to take the class.       

New Lions  time for your class is 9 am to 1 pm  Includes Lunch.   

 Re cert is in the afternoon 2 to 4 pm. 

 

Contact  Lion Jackie De Graff at (352) 563-0702 Home (Message )  or Cell  (352) 

422-7046.  

    E-mail   jackiesdg@hotmail.com 

 

Make Checks out to  Lions Diabetes Awareness Foundation  

 Mail it to   Jackie De Graff    1620 NW 22nd St   Crystal River, FL  34428  
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